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Bletchington Public School 
Works notification April 2022 

A project is underway to upgrade Bletchington Public School to bring students the latest 
educational facilities and support the local community. The project will deliver a new two-storey 
learning hub including 10 new flexible learning spaces (classrooms), a hall upgrade, a new ICT 
special programs unit, refurbishment of existing learning spaces including support classes and 
multi-purpose areas, replacement of the covered outdoor learning area (COLA) and upgraded 
connecting walkways. 

 

Autumn school holiday works 

Upcoming work activities will include: 

• Installation of in-ground electrical and plumbing services 

• Pouring of concrete for the ground floor of the new learning hub 

• Preparation works for the pouring of the Level 1 concrete slab. 

 

Work hours 

Standard work hours will be 7am to 5pm, Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm, Saturdays. 
No work will take place on Sundays or public holidays. 

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise 
impacts, including noise, on the community at every opportunity.  

If you have any queries relating to this work, please contact us using the contact information 
below. 

 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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